
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
December 2023 
 
Dear Northeast Region Members: 
 
The air is getting a little colder every day and the days are getting a little darker, 
which means winter is on its way.  I will be patiently waiting to see if we get any 
snow this year!  I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving and are getting 
ready for Christmas and New Years.   
 
It’s hard to believe that my year as Northeast Region Director is coming to an 
end.  I had a great year representing all of you and I hope that I was able to help 
each of you along the way.  I could not have made it through the year without 
the support of past Region Directors and members who gave me words of 
encouragement along the way.  This was a very rewarding position both 
personally and professionally and even though there were some times of 
uncertainty, I truly enjoyed every minute of it.  Thank you for your continued 
support as I step up to serve as your 2024 ADDC Secretary. 
 
If you have ever thought of stepping up to a position, be it at a club or region 
level, TRY IT!  Although it might seem like a lot, there are so many people to 
help you along the way.  Thank you to everyone who volunteered to serve as a 
Region Rep this year.   
 
I want to again, thank the Tri-State Desk and Derrick Club for hosting a 
wonderful Region Meeting in French Lick, Indiana.  I know everyone that 
attended had a great time and your club did an excellent job with the field trips, 
seminars and speakers.  The 2024 Northeast Region meeting is tentatively 
scheduled for May 15th – 18th, 2024 in Washington, PA hosted by the Three Rivers 
Desk and Derrick Club. 
 
Club Presidents, please be sure to submit the New Club Officers form at your 
earliest convenience so the ADDC Board and ADO can get the website updated 
for 2024.  The form can be found on the website under Clubs then Club Forms.   
 
I hope everyone has a wonderful holiday season with your family and friends.   
 
Thank you again from the bottom of my heart for all your support and allowing 
me to serve as your 2023 Northeast Region Director. 
 

Kelli Hiltbrand 

Board of Directors 
 
 

PRESIDENT  
Barbara Pappas 
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
Wendy Sparks 

Carl E Gungoll Exploration 
 
 
SECRETARY 
Jamie Sabata 

Gardner Cryogenics 
 
 

TREASURER 
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance 
Service, Inc. 
 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT  
Philana Thompson 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 

PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Judi Adams 
 
 
CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Val Williams 
 
 
NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Kelli Hiltbrand 
Sutton Pump & Supply, 
Inc. 
 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Susan Miller 

 
 
WEST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Esther Greyeyes 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
 
 

 

Kelli Hiltbrand 
2023 Northeast Region Director 

2892 State Route 39 NE  New Philadelphia, OH  44663 
330-364-5811 

NortheastRD2023@gmail.com 
 
 


